CITY OF INMAN

“THE FRESH PEACH CENTER OF THE WORLD”
20 S. MAIN STREET
INMAN, SC
29349

November 23, 2016
Dear Governor Haley:

The City of Inman offers its congratulations on your nomination to be our country’s next
ambassador to the United Nations.

We want to extend our deepest gratitude to you for everything you’ve done for our city
and state. To be sure, South Carolina has seen its share of tragedy, disaster, controversy,
and debate over the past few years.

Yet, through it all, your governorship has exhibited those qualities that will make you an
effective leader in your new role on the world stage: equanimity and empathy,
courageousness and care,

We are proud to call you our Governor, and wish you nothing but success.

Very truly yours,
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Mayor Cornelius Huff



